
 

Today in QLD, agribusiness has been announced as essential, NSW clients can therefore 
cross the border to attend. 
 

Apply for a pass here https://www.qld.gov.au/border-pass  or  

present at the border and apply on the spot. 
 

Bull Sale will proceed on Thursday 27th August @11:30 am as planned with COVID 
safety measures in place. Sale is also interfaced with Auctions Plus. 

Go to www.talbalba.com or phone Steve 0427 631 014 

 

 

 

https://www.qld.gov.au/border-pass
http://www.talbalba.com/

